
 

 

 

 
 

 

Conservation Commission         June 28, 2013 

Meriden, Connecticut  

City Hall 

142 E. Main St 

Meriden, Connecticut 06450 

 

Connecticut Siting Council 

10 Franklin Square 

New Britain, Connecticut 06051 

Attn:  Robert Stein 

 

Dear Mr. Stein: 

 

     The Meriden Conservation Commission firmly believes removing the existing NRG Power 

Plant buildings is the best way to resolve the eyesore that those buildings are to the community. 

There has been detrimental impact to the wildlife, as well as some of the plant life there due to 

the construction. If the existing buildings are not going to be removed, then an effort must be 

made to paint the buildings a neutral color that will blend into the background. There should also 

be some planting of trees such as evergreens. These stipulations were part of the original 

agreement they made with the city. Obviously that never happened. 

    The issue of the paved roads should also be addressed, however, if they are not eventually that 

will revert back to nature. 

 

Respectfully, 

Meriden Conservation Commission 

Maryellen Mordarski, Chair 

Seth Eddy, Vice Chair 

Carol Hartt, Secretary 

Robert Williams, Council Rep 

Anna Neuman 

William Godburn 

Elizabeth Kielbasinski 

Dwight Needels 

Carmine Trotta 

Wally Feliciano 

  

 

 

 
  


